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Dear Parents:
Your child’s homework begins this evening.  Each day he/she will have Literacy, Math and Spelling.

Your child will bring home a leveled book most evenings. Please have your child read the book by him/herself to an adult.  If he/she gets stuck on a word, remind him/her to look at the picture and then look at the word to see the beginning letter.

Please have your child print the title of the book read and the book read to them on the sheet provided. If you need a book sent home for read aloud, please let me know.
The Math homework involves answering questions that are a review of what has been covered in class.

Our Spelling list contains word families that have been introduced in class.  Students should be encouraged to practice reading and spelling the lists at home several times each week.  On Friday, I will be calling the words out for students to write down in a spelling notebook.

Once homework routines are established, it should not take any longer than 15-20 minutes to complete the assigned work.  If you have any questions, please contact me at school.

Ms. Colleen Kane  

